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Board of Alderman 

February 12, 2024

Jessica St. Martin, Parks and Recreation Director

Consideration 

Considerations 

Consider Approval of New Lake Corriher Park Signs 

DETAILS:  

Tabled from January 8, 2024 Meeting

Please consider the approval of seven new Lake Corriher Wilderness Park Signs. We currently don’t have 
an entrance sign on Kimball Rd, due to the old sign being damaged.  The two directional signs on Mt. 
Moriah are faded with the original park logo, and they do not display the park hours of operation.  

We have received three quotes to add signs at Tranquil Lake Drive, Kimball Road, and two near the 
gate entrance. The new signs will match the color scheme of the new wayfinding signs, which are 

scheduled to be installed by the end of March 2024. Additionally, these signs will have an 

interchangeable piece for peak season and off-season park hours. Broome Signs, Willie B. Moore Sign 
Co., and Harwood Signs responded to our request for new quotes. 

Broome Signs has quoted $2,479.19, Willie B. Moore Sign Co. has quoted $5,061.00, and Harwood 
Signs has quoted $6,783.80. All quotes include installation.


